
From: Peter Nordquist   
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 7:17 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reference Awberry Farm Barn: 22873 

 
 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

I am a Beenham resident of 21+ years and wish to support the Premises Licence 
Application (Reference Awberry Farm Barn: 22873). I do not believe that the venue or 
license will negatively impact the village, local community, or licensing objectives. The 

proprietors are themselves keen villagers who wish to support and enhance the village 
and have agreed acoustic fencing, barn insulation, limited venue hours, limited total 

number of events, and applied a noise limiter with ongoing noise monitoring to mitigate 
any concerns.  
 

Thank you for your consideration, 
 

Peter Nordquist  
(redacted) 
Beenham  

RG7 5 
 


